
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Hi Pauline, 

BRCAC (ECN) <brcac@sfgov.org> 

Wednesday, May 6, 2020 4:18 PM 

pjdival994 <pjdival994@gmail.com> 

ECN, BalboaReservoirCompliance (ECN) <balboareservoircompliance.ecn@sfgov.org> 

RE: Question for April 27 Balboa Park Reservoir CAC meeting 

The Planning Commission action on April 9th was to initiate General Plan Amendments for the Balboa Reservoir project. 

The Commission voted to initiate the amendments, but they will not be approved until the Commission votes to 

recommend them to the Board, and then the Board approves them. So there are a number of steps outstanding. 

Thanks, Leigh 

Leigh Lutenski 

Office of Economic and Workforce Development 
(415) 554-6679 

From: pjdiva1994 <pjdiva1994@gmail.com> 

Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2020 6:12 PM 

To: BRCAC (ECN) <brcac@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Question for April 27 Balboa Park Reservoir CAC meeting 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources. 

At the Planning Commission's meeting on April 9, there was a measure proposed to change the zoning of various parcels, 

including the Balboa Park Reservoir. I believe that matter was tabled until their next meeting but I read online that the 

proposed change was approved. Has the zoning been changed for Balboa Park Reservoir? 

Pauline Jue 

Sent from Samsung tablet. 


